
Student Senate Resolution 2006-1: Study Abroad Tuition Policy 
 
Whereas, studying abroad is encouraged by Illinois Wesleyan University’s 
Mission Statement and is emphasized by the administration; and 
 
Whereas, information regarding the study abroad tuition policy was 
presented to prospective students during the college selection process by 
university offices, such as Study Abroad and Admissions; and 
 
Whereas, current students have indicated that the previous study abroad 
tuition policy influenced their decision to choose Illinois Wesleyan 
University; and 
 
Whereas, it is unreasonable to change the conditions upon which students 
are able to study abroad after they have matriculated to Illinois Wesleyan 
University; now, therefore, be it 
 
Resolved, that the Illinois Wesleyan University Student Senate recommends 
that the change in study abroad tuition policy not affect current Illinois 
Wesleyan University students, but instead begin with the class of 2011. 
 


